



Minutes 2020-10-28

Called to order @ 7:03 pm

Present: Josh, Nick, Heather, Dane, Jon, Devon, Jacob

Minutes of previous meeting: M/S/C

Agenda: M/S/C

Financials: \$29,692.39 Website. Not looking for new host as Nick already billed by current company

President's report

- Updated strategic plan
 - Try to make cycling more inclusive
 - Met with PG Backcountry Rec Society. Wants PGCC to be an affiliate. Andrew Steele is liaison
- Road: Motion: PGCC to affiliate with PGBRS M/S/C

-

AGM: Zoom with poll for carrying and accepting motions. Also, use for election

Road: nothing going on. End of November, may spend some \$ for sanctioning

Pidherny: new section of lower parking lot closed for season by city
Separate FaceBook page for Pidherny

Membership: no report

LTR: looking into how to do LTR - COVID friendly. Strategic Plan - how to get bikes for underprivileged

Mountain bike: no report

Urban: applied for grant from city for G By Bike. Same amount as last year

BMX: try to get some riders to be part of PGCC

Devon: host an event

Adjourned @ 7:45

